
A Special Message to All WCC®s Regarding the Earthquakes in Haiti and Chile 

March 2, 2010 

The devastating earthquakes in both Haiti and Chile have claimed the attention of world.  Both events 

are proving to be some of the worst natural disasters of our lifetime.  The world is quickly responding 

to the calls for help and the United States is leading that effort with military and private assistance. 

Individuals and organizations have donated humanitarian services and money to aid in this mission of 

recovery and rebuilding. Even though these efforts provide some relief to the immediate situation, 

much more help will be required in this long-fought battle.   

The National Alliance of Wound Care® (NAWC®), the largest wound care certification and member 

organization in the United States is being made aware of thousands of heroic efforts in the name of 

Haiti every day. The wound care certified (WCCs®) of the NAWC are passionate about helping in 

these efforts. To help assist with these efforts the National Alliance of Wound Care has made a cash 

donation to the American Red Cross. In addition, as a vehicle to help spread the news of corporate 

and individual relief efforts, the NAWC will provide a dedicated section of our website to post your 

stories of how your organization is assisting in both Haiti and Chile. We will post your full story on our 

website with links to the National Alliance of Wound Care Face Book page. Please send your 

prepared stories to:  information@nawccb.org.  
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